
WAC 468-54-050  Conduct of hearing.  At such hearing the secreta-
ry of transportation shall preside, or the secretary may designate 
some suitable person to preside as examiner. The hearing may, at the 
option of the secretary, be conducted in accordance with federal laws 
and regulations governing highway design public hearings. The depart-
ment shall introduce by competent evidence a summary of the proposal 
for the establishment of a limited access facility and any evidence 
that supports the adoption of the plan as being in the public inter-
est. At the conclusion of the evidence presented by the department, 
evidence and statements or counterproposals bearing upon the reasona-
bleness of the proposal may be introduced. Such evidence must be mate-
rial to the issues before the secretary and shall be presented in an 
orderly manner. Any such evidence and statements or counterproposals 
shall receive reasonable consideration by the secretary before any 
proposal is adopted.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 47.01.071. WSR 91-18-023 (Order 73), § 
468-54-050, filed 8/27/91, effective 9/27/91. Statutory Authority: RCW 
47.52.133, 47.52.145, 47.52.210 and chapter 95, Laws of 1981. WSR 
81-19-088 (Order 27, Resolution No. 123), § 468-54-050, filed 9/17/81. 
Statutory Authority: RCW 47.52.020. WSR 79-08-059 (Order 32), § 
468-54-050, filed 7/23/79. Statutory Authority: 1977 ex.s. c 151. WSR 
79-01-033 (DOT Order 10 and Comm. Order 1, Resolution No. 13), § 
468-54-050, filed 12/20/78. Formerly WAC 252-06-060.]
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